
Actions requested by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 
 

Date Action 
Requested 

Action to be Taken Response 

 
29th 
November 
2011 

 
1 

 

 
The Chair invited two members to 
attend to attend the next meeting 
of the Regional Scrutiny Network 
on 8th March 2012 in Birmingham 
in his place. 

 
Any Members to express an 
interest in attending.  
 
TO BE DONE 

 
24th January 
2012 

 
2 

 

 
Officers to advise whether, under 
the new petition scheme, 
consideration is permitted of the 
same petition by Council after 12 
months have elapsed since the 
petition was previously considered. 
 

 
Officers emailed a copy of the 
new petition scheme to the lead 
petitioners on 25th January 2012 
and provided further clarification 
about the timeframes for 
reconsideration of a petition (a 
petition will only be reconsidered 
by the Council after 12 months 
have elapsed since the petition 
was previously considered). 
 
DONE. 
 

 
24th January 
2012 

 
3 

 

 
Members questioned the exact 
date when the Olympic torch would 
be coming to Redditch. 

 
Members were advised by email 
on 2nd February 2012 about the 
date when the Olympic torch will 
be in Redditch. 
 
DONE 
  

 
24th January 
2012 

 
4 

 

 
Officers to report back to the 
Committee at a later date on the 
outcomes of transformation and 
the implications for the 
recommendations detailed in the 
final report of the External 
Refurbishment of Housing Stock 
Short Sharp Review. 
 

 
Officers to schedule a date for this 
update to be presented for the 
consideration of the Committee. 
 
TO BE DONE 

 
24th January 
2012 

 
5 

 

 
Members questioned expenditure 
levels detailed in the report in 
relation to the Home Repairs Grant 
(for over 60s). 

 
Officers to provide further 
information about expenditure in 
relation to this item. 
 
TO BE DONE 



 9 

 
24th January 
2012 

 
6 

 

 
Members questioned the projected 
variance figures for Audit Services. 
Officers to provide further 
information about the projected 
variance figures for Audit Services 
for 2011/12, whether this projected 
variance is likely to be ongoing and 
why. 
 

 
Officers to circulate relevant 
information 
 
TO BE DONE 

 
24th January 
2012 

 
7 

 
 

 
Officers agreed to provide further 
information clarifying whether all 
the housing pods remain in use as 
part of the Housing Trailblazers 
Scheme. 

 
Officers circulated this information 
for Members’ consideration on 
25th January 2012. 
 
DONE. 

 


